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Thank you to all that sent in your mid-year reports for Community Service.  I got them from 

Auxiliaries 22, 57, 93, 114, 115, 121, 122, 126, 910, 1988, 2273, and 4064, with a total 

Evaluation of $67,611.00.  As you seen in the December newsletter, the SEC meeting will be 

held at Perry post 4064, 601 N. Main St. Perry MI 48872. Honors and awards is at 11, lunch 12, 

and the SEC at 1. 

 

I know it's a little early but PAWS With A Cause month is March try to come up with some good 

fundraisers to donate to PAWS. When I was at PAWS I was told they use a lot of peanut butter 

and they said they just buy the Gordons brand. 

 

Hope you all have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all at the SEC in Feb. 

 

 

Allison Aldrich 

3rd Vice President 


